
Proposed Future Development – Writer’s Square 
 
“This Council recognises the significance of Writer's Square to the city of Belfast as a public 
and civic space and its historical significance.  This Council calls upon the Department for 
Communities to ensure that any development brief relating to Writers’ Square respects the 
civic use of the Square as a place facilitating lawful protest and celebration.  Further, the 
Council calls upon the Department to ensure that the setting of St Anne’s Cathedral is 
protected.    
 
The Council will write to the Minister for Communities to that effect.”  
 
 
Proposer:  Councillor Áine Groogan 
 
Seconder:  Councillor Gary McKeown 
 

(To be debated by the Council) 


